Old St. Beghians’ Reunion Dinner
Friday, September 14th, 2012 - Evening prior to St. Beghians’ Day.
During the late 1990s Reunion Dinners were organised by John Bell and Tony Cotes for those at School in the 1950s and 1960s, both being extremely successful. 

We are proposing to hold further dinners, the first of which will be held on Friday, September 14th 2012, hosted by the Headmaster, and will be for those who left School in the 1960s and between 2000 and 2004. 

If the dinner proves successful repeat dinners will follow on a regular basis for those at School at other times. 
For those of you who would like to attend, or might be interested in attending, please complete the proforma below. Further information on the format of the evening will follow in due course. 

Please register your interest now by completing and returning your details, as below:
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
   I am interested in the Reunion Dinner on September 14th 2012.

Name: ……………………………………………………………………....

Address: …………………………………………………………………….

               …………………………………………………………………….   

County: ……………………………….   Post Code: ……...…….…………

Tel: ……………………………  Email: ……...……………………………

House and Dates at School: ………………………………………………...



Please return via:

Email - osbreunions@st-bees-school.co.uk or
 Post - St. Beghian Society, St. Bees School, St. Bees, Cumbria. CA27 0DS.
or alternatively contact:
	David Lord 
for the early 1960s on: 01946 841518 or fiona_lord@hotmail.com
	Darryl Davies 
for the late 1960s on: 

07970 180 751 or darryl.davies1@btopenworld.com

	John Woodhouse 
for 2000-2004 on: johnw@lcwc.ac.uk



We look forward to hearing from you soon.
